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Caldwell, Dwayne

From: Clark, Ronald
Sent: Monday, June 10, 2024 6:07 PM
To: Caldwell, Dwayne
Cc: Plew, Richard L.
Subject: Re: Marion mercury

Dwayne 
I just spoke with her and I will be there tomorrow (Tuesday) around 11:00 
 
Sorry, I don’t have your cell number.  
 
Ron 
Sent from my iPhone 
 
> On Jun 10, 2024, at 3:45ௗPM, Caldwell, Dwayne <DCaldwel@idem.in.gov> wrote: 
>  
> Hi guys, 
>  
> Received a call from a lady who said a 2.5 inch bottle half full of  
> what looks like mercury fell onto the garage floor. Her contact number  
> is 765-618-8360 Address 4418 N Grand Marion, Grant County I told her to ventilate 
the garage, keep everyone out of it and not to track anything into a house or vehicle. 
>  
> Let me know if you schedule a visit. I would be interested in seeing how the testing 
works. 
>  
> Dwayne Caldwell OSC 
> IDEM Emergency Response 
> Sent from my iPhone 


